
Key Stage 3 Provision from Monday 8th June 

As we will be starting setting project work from Tuesday, we are asking all Key Stage 3 students to log into Teams on 
Monday to check that the setup is working. This will give students time to contact school should there be a problem.  
If there is an issue they should email ITSupport@minster.notts.sch.uk  or contact Mr Wall on 
a.wall@minster.notts.sch.uk   
There will be a help video for students on Show My Homework, which will also be on the Minster School's Youtube 
channel for parents to watch. On Monday there will be some activities on Teams linked to the theme of teamwork, for 
students to work on throughout the day. 
 
From next week home learning for year 7, 8 and 9 will be set in the following way: 

• Subjects will be setting work on either a Tuesday or a Thursday morning in accordance with the timetable 

below. These tasks will cover 3 lessons worth of work (approx. 3 hours each) and include optional 

extension activities. 

• All work will be due in the following Monday. 

• All work will start with an introductory video which will be streamed in Microsoft Teams at the time 

highlighted on the timetable. It will then remain on Teams for any students who were unable to watch at 

the time given. 

• After each video students should start to work on the tasks set on Show My Homework. 

• A member of staff from the relevant department will be available on Teams for an hour after the work has 

been set (see timetable) to answer any questions and give support where needed. 

• Each subject will ask for at least one piece of work to be submitted and feedback will be given via Show 

My Homework or email. 

 

* Please note that for the first week some subjects are asking students to complete work set previously. These are 

marked with a * as legacy projects. These should still be completed, and a member of staff will still be available at the 

appropriate time to give support, but no new videos will be recorded in this instance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In addition to this PE will continue to set weekly challenges and we would encourage all students to take daily 

exercise. Lastly we will be setting D.E.A.R (Drop Everything And Read) time each week to ensure students are 

continuing to read, this can be fiction, non-fiction, newspapers, blogs etc.  
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